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The Town of Didsbury Council held a Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday, February 28, 2023, in Council 
Chambers, 1606 – 14 Street. 

 The Zion Youth Group attended the Council meeting to present a 
proposed design of the Mural for the basketball court located on 20 
Avenue. The design was approved. 

 There was a high attendance at the Council meeting and Council 
held two Public Hearings—one for Shantz Village and one amending 
the Land Use Bylaw to add the use for “Market” in the C3 Core 
zoning.  Following the Public Hearing, Council granted second and 
third reading to all three bylaws presented. 

 The Community Services Board (CSB) met on January 3, 2023 to 
review the 2023 Family and Community Support Services (FCSS) 
funding applications and to make recommendations to Council for 
allocation of these funds. In 2023, $64,000 is budgeted for the 2023 
Community Grants, and 13 applications were received, with a total 
request value of $156,587.19. Council approved the 2023 FCSS 
grant funding as presented, valued at $64,000. 

 Council also approved the rebranding for the Didsbury Family and Community Support Services logo. 

 

 
 

 

 

 Council set the next Operating Budget Meeting for March 23, 2023 at 5:00 p.m. 


